
RABBI A ADLER
KASHRUS & MEDICINE INFORMATION SERVICE
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10 September 2O2O

Mrs Weisz

lnterlink Foundation

97 Stamford Hill

London N15 5DN

Dear Mrs Weisz a, *x

Further to your recent E mails I am writing to inform you that there are no kashrus problems with
vaccines administered none orally either by injection or nasal spray even if they have a porcine

element.

I hope this information will be of assistance in reassuring the community and promoting uptake of
vaccines.

With kind regards
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A Adler

172 Whitehall Road I Gateshead I Tyne & Wear i NE8 1Tp


